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March 30, 2020 

mgarza@rbaplaw.com 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Ms. Christy A. Eason 
Waller County Elections Administrator  
816 Wilkins Street 
Hempstead, Texas 77445 
 

Re: Notice of Postponement of Election pursuant to Texas Election Code, Section 4.008 

Dear Ms. Eason: 

This letter shall serve as an update to the Notice of Election previously provided on 
February 27, 2020.  Pursuant to the March 18, 2020 Proclamation issued by the Governor of Texas 
and the spread of the novel coronavirus, Brookshire Municipal Water District has postponed its 
May 2, 2020 Election to November 3, 2020. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 713-237-1221. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Monica Garza 
Attorney for Brookshire Municipal Water District 

MAG/jme 
 
cc: Ms. Tonya Pierre, General Manager of Brookshire Municipal Water District 
 Mr. Elliot M. Barner (firm) 
 

America Tower 
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